
Annual Report, External Master's Program Committee 

During 2001-2002, the External Master's Program Committee met a total of four times. 

Four students personally presented their academic programs to the Committee for review and all 
received approval for their individual plans. The programs approved by the Committee were Self and 
Society, Environmental Studies of the Adirondacks, Organizational Dynamics, and Arts Advocacy: 
Connecting the Artist and the Audience. 

The Committee recommended that seven students be awarded the Master of Arts degree. 

 
Members for 2001-2002 

Gregory Goodwin (on leave, fall 2001) 
Anne Turner (fall 2001 only) 
Hedi Jaouad 
Elzbieta Lepkowska-White 
Rory McVeigh 
Paul Sattler (on leave, fall 2001) 
Julia McGinnis (fall 2001 only) 
Ron Seyb (Chair) 
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